
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF MAY 17, 2022 
 

Item 15, Report No. 24, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without 
amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on May 17, 2022. 
 
 
 

15. CEREMONIAL PRESENTATION – CITY OF VAUGHAN 2021 UNITED 
WAY CAMPAIGN – VIRTUAL CHEQUE PRESENTATION 

A cheque in the amount of $36,902 was presented to Mr. Daniele 
Zanotti, President and CEO, United Way of Greater Toronto, by 
Mayor Maurizio Bevilacqua and Amy Roots, 2021 United Way 
Campaign Chair. 

 
  


